
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 Fall is among us! In honor of the change of the season, Mrs. Fields and I plan to start our 

Fall science unit. I have a fun science lesson and project planned for your child. However, I need 

your help to make this project possible. If you have any old magazines I could use for this project, 

can you send them with your child tomorrow? I plan to start the lesson on the new season 

tomorrow, and it is not possible without magazines. I am really excited about this project, and I 

think your child will really enjoy this lesson. It is an art project your child will bring home that he or 

she will be really excited to show you. Please, help your child participate in this fun art project I have 

planned to help your child celebrate the season of Fall! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. DiVito 


